
English Teacher

Randy Simmon

+1 234 567 89 10

randysimmon@mail.com

El Paso, TX

Dear Ms. Jackson,

I am writing to express my interest in the English Teacher 
position at Evergreen Charter School. With over five years of 
experience in teaching and a passion for English literature, I am 
confident that I would be an excellent addition to your team.

As an English teacher, my role is not only to teach grammar 
and vocabulary but also to inspire students to develop a love 
for reading and writing. Throughout my career, I have suc-
cessfully implemented creative and engaging lesson plans that 
have helped students improve their reading and writing skills 
significantly.

One of my biggest achievements as an English teacher was or-
ganizing a school-wide poetry competition that received recog-
nition from the district board. This event not only showcased the 
students' talents but also fostered a sense of community within 
the school. 

My best qualities as an English teacher include patience, em-
pathy, and adaptability. I understand that each student has a 
unique learning style, and I strive to create a comfortable and in-
clusive environment where everyone can thrive. My experience 
working with diverse groups of students has taught me how to 
adapt my teaching methods to cater to individual needs.

In addition to my teaching experience, I hold a Bachelor's degree 
in Education with a major in English Literature. My strong com-
mand over the English language allows me to effectively teach 
grammar rules while making it interesting for students.

I am eager to bring my enthusiasm for teaching and my skills as 
an English teacher to Evergreen Charter School. Thank you for 
considering my application. I look forward to discussing how I 
can contribute to your school's mission further.

Sincerely,

Randy Simmon

To
Devorah Jackson

Evergreen Charter School

From
Randy Simmon
English Teacher
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